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DISTRICT DIRECTORS 
 

Gold Wing Road Riders Association 

We welcome all riders, no matter what make or model you ride! 

 CHANGES AND OPENINGS 
 

Today, the 28th of June, WA X installed their new Chapter Director.   David L Van 

Nice is very happy to step up and work with Chapter WA  X.  Then we swore in 

Districtôs new Newsletter Editor (Rose Hibbs), the new District Rider Educator (Bob 

Liddell) after that we swore in Districtôs new Motorist Awareness Coordinator (Carl 

Maier).  Prior to doing all of this we thanked a few others.  Michael & Vickie Miller 

for the work they did for and with WA X as Chapter Directors.  Then we thanked the outgoing Newsletter 

Editor and Motorist Awareness Coordinator  (Vic Parr).  It's going to be hard to fill his shoes and I know that 

Carl will hit the ground running.  Carl has worked with Vic in MAP for some time so he will just pick up and 

go. 

 

We had 33 members and chapters A, B, I, N, O, V, X, and Z made it a very nice day. 

Bob from WA-B will be stepping down in August and Garry Alexander will be stepping up to take Bob's 

director position as Chapter Director WA-B.  Thank you, Garry.  In August at WA-V gathering Jeff and Cindy 

Duffield will be stepping up to Chapter Director as Joe and Patti Diambri step down from the Chapter Director 

Position. 

 

Bob was fortunate to hand out the newest Master tour rider patch to John Scrivner.  John has been a member of 

GWRRA for some 30 years.  Congratulations to John.  Well deserved.  

 

We sold more tickets to the Seahawk picture and we will pull the winning ticket on the Saturday that should 

have been our District Rally. 

 

Yes, itôs official.  Ken Smith will be stepping up to District Director on January 1 2021 and I will be just 

another Chapter Director and thatôs fine.  We will still be around at that level. 

 

Please, if you set up a ride for your chapters please put it out to others and hope they might show up.  You can 

do lunch in the parking lot some place.  

 

Lastly, we at WA Z will not be doing our Chicken Run in August 2020.  Maybe next year. 

 

Lisa and Eva are working on something fun for all that participated in the Scavenger Hunt as it was tough to get 

it all done with the state being closed down for 3+ months, but we did have one participant complete what was 

required to be eligible for the prize.  Mike Miller completed and handed me a thumb drive of all his photos 

today.  Way to go Mike Miller of WA-X. 

 

Eva and I are headed to Deer Lodge, MT to attend the Montana District Convention along with Carl and Kaye.  

If you're interested there's still time to register and attend.  Check out the District website for the flyer.  Dates 

are 23-25 July, 2020.  YES, it's still happening. 
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Thank You  

Jesse & Eva 

 

FYI. 
 

Recently it was suggested a Member's existing Rider Education (RE) Level expiration date(s) be 
altered so the Member's level will appear to be current even though they expired on or after January 
1st, 2020 or will expire prior to December 31st, 2020. 
No Educator has been told by the program Director or any one on the RE Program team it would be 
okay to replace an existing expiration date with a fabricated one-even temporarily. 
Currently, the class or course expiration date(s) on any Member database record cannot be changed 
unless he or she has participated in an approved class or course with the proper documentation 
provided. 
It will be important the approach taken is synonymous across the Association. A detailed game plan 
to address the database levels expiration issue is being developed with an anticipated release date of 
August 1, 2020. 
Thank you for your consideration during a difficult time for us all. 
 
Susan N. Huttman 
Team GWRRA Director-Rider Education 
Master Tour Rider #8454 
University Instructor Trainer 
cell: 828-368-2249    home:  828-855-0677 

director-re@gwrra.org 

Integrity. Respect. Communication. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Jere & Sherry Goodman  

Directors of GWRRA  

District Directors, 
 
With Bruce retiring the end of July, we would like to know if you would like to apply for the position of Director's Assistant. 
If interested, please submit a resume to us and include why you would like to be considered and what you would like to 
accomplish should you be selected. 
 
It is not a requirement that you give up your District position, just be aware that that your District position can not take up 
90% of your time as there are 11 other Districts that will need to be supported. 
 
Please submit your resume no later than July 15, 2020. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions and in advance, thank you for all you do. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Jere & Sherry Goodman  

Directors of GWRRA  

 

FRIENDS FOR FUN-SAFTY-KNOWLEDGE   

mailto:director-re@gwrra.org
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ASSISTANT DISTRICT DIRECTORS 

 
 
 
Greeting to the Pod, 

Wow, June rolled through with great weather during the weekdays and rain 

on the weekends.  A lot of Chapter activity was a wash out.  I know Chapter 

! ƘŀŘ ŀ ǊƛŘŜ ƻƴ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ hΩǎ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ Řŀȅ ŀƴŘ ǿŜƴǘ ƻǾŜǊ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ IƻƻŘ /ŀƴŀƭΦ  

I know Chapter O had an Ice Cream Social Ride Saturday the 27th to Port 

Townsend.  Both rides had a bit of rain but nothing to talk about.  But they 

both did have a great time and fun getting together.  July is here and hopefully our summer will begin and the 

riding weather will really improve.  

We now have a Mask wearing order from the governor so being on the bike will be even more important to our 

social distancing.  Whatever your opinion is on wearing a mask please keep your safety and the safety of any of 

your vulnerable relatives in mind, better to be safe than sorry.  

Chapter O is working on their Whale of a Picnic August 29th with registration needing to be on by August 24th.  

Remember to register with a check in case we must cancel and then we can destroy the checks.  No checks will 

be deposited until after August 24th.  It depends on what the virus will be doing to us at that time as well.  

Also, just so everyone is on the same page I had a conversation with our DD (Jesse) and he is stepping down the 

end of the year and I will be stepping up to the District Director Position the first of next year.  I have been and 

will be contacting the members of the District Staff to ask the question.  If you are interested in helping on the 

District Staff, please contact me and we can figure something out.  I have some ideas that I would like us to work 

ƻƴ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ōŜǘǘŜǊ ƻǳǊ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘΦ  L ŀƳ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ hΩǎ /5 ŀƴŘ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƛǘ ƻŦŦ ŀƴŘ ƻƴ ǎƛƴŎŜ нллфΦ  CƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ 

who know me know I am the type of leader that likes to delegate and encourages the staffers/members to run 

with an idea and see how we can implement it or not.  I want to work on our communications and being at all 

the chapter both west and east side as we are one district.  I look forward to the opportunity to step up to the 

DD position. 

I look forward to a great riding season this summer.  

See you down the road 

Ken and Tami Smith your ADD 
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DISTRICT TREASURER 

 

 

FROM THE WASHINGTON DISTRICT 

TREASURER  

 

 

 

 

 

Well, normally I would be talking about the rally.  But due to the stinkin virus, we arenôt having our rally.  Sure 

gonna miss all of the fun we always have and seeing all of our friends that we donôt see too often.  This thing 

has put a damper on all of our activities.  I know I have been staying at home as much as I can.   

 

The White House has been busy this past month, despite the virus.  Bijou was told of a 5th wheel for sale (not 

that we needed a different one).  She talked to the guy that owned it and we looked it up on line.  Exactly what 

she wanted.  Has the big 2 door home style refrigerator and a huge pantry instead of the small stuff we had.  The 

other requirement was the bed had to be on a slide because she likes the windows close to her head.  So, long 

story short, we bought it.  Got a real good deal (for a change).  Almost $10,000 below the low blue book.  The 

guy just needed to get rid of it since he had 2 5th wheels in two different RV Parks.  It is, however, a foot shorter 

but it is 2 years newer than our other one.  Then we had to move out of the old and in to the new.  One can sure 

accumulate a lot of stuff, even in a 5th wheel.  We had got rid of the ñRVò furniture and bought regular house 

living room furniture and dining table a year ago.  So, we had to move all of that.  And move the furniture from 

the new trailer into the old trailer.  We got everything swapped out and then had to move the old out and the 

new in to the RV spot we have and get the old cleaned up to sell.  Fortunately, there is a younger couple in our 

RV Park that were looking for something better than they had (they were living in a 25foot camping trailer!).  

They almost met the price we wanted and wrote us out a check.   

 

So, while trying to get the new RV up and running, we got a call at 3:30 am from our alarm company for our 

house in Washington that the alarm was going off (back door intrusion).  Oh crap!  Weôre 3 İ hours away.  We 

thought maybe it was a false alarm, but nope, somebody broke into our house.  We have been there for 20 years 

and had an alarm for most of it and never had any trouble.  Looks like they started with the garage and popped 

the door there.  No alarm on the detached garage.  They rummaged through the glove boxes of both my PT 

Cruiser and the Slingshot but fortunately, didnôt take anything except for some tools from the SS.  They then 

dumped out all of the boxes of papers and stuff but didnôt take anything.  They did get a few things (some tools, 

my Honda power washer, some camping stuff) but didnôt take anything of huge value (like my car or SS).  They 

then tried to get into the front door of the house but couldnôt budge it.  They then went to the back door and 
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used a crow bar or large screwdriver and poked a hole in the screen door and the door and opened the dead bolt.  

By the time they got in, the alarm tripped and scared them away.  They didnôt get anything in the house.   

 

So we have been dealing with this for almost 3 weeks.  I made contact with a contractor to come and 

repair/replace doors and while he was doing some measuring, I made the comment that we didnôt want to spend 

a lot of money because we were going to be selling the place.  He made the comment to me that he might be 

interested in buying it.  He owns 3 single wide mobiles that he refurbished and rents out.  Long story short, he 

made us an offer and we accepted.  So, by the end of July, our Allyn property will become somebody elseôs.  He 

and his wife are very excited to get it.  They love the view of North Bay and they like the idea of having 

waterfront access.  Itôs a win-win for both of us.  So, the past 2 weeks, we have been boxing up stuff and getting 

rid of other stuff to get the house and garage ready to give to the new folks.  20 years of living there and being 

married for 37 years, there sure is a lot of stuff.  Bijouôs work isnôt real busy right now, so she was able to take 

some time off while I was working from home (somebody has to provide an income!!).   

 

So, as they say, there is a silver lining.  Itôs just that we havenôt seen that too often.  That is how our summer 

has been so far.  Hope yourôs hasnôt been as busy or hectic.   

 

In case you are wondering, I will be staying on (at least for a while) as the District Treasurer.  We will see what 

the future brings.  Some day we want to retire retire and do some traveling.  As soon as Bijou has had enough 

with her job!! 

 

Would you all do me a favor and send an email or phone call to Vic Parr thanking him for being our Newsletter 

Editor and Motorist Awareness Coordinator for quite a while.  He plans on this being his last newsletter.  He 

does such an awesome job and always has to kick us in the butt to get him articles.  Rose Hibbs from the Ex 

Chapter P will be our new Newsletter Editor.  Rose will do an excellent job too and I know she has the 

capability of kicking our butts, too!! 

 

THANKS VIC for all you have done for Washington District.  Your newsletters have always been put together 

so well and I always look forward to the reminder emails!!  You are AWESOME!! 

 

Have a Safe Ride and a Good Day!! 

 

Mike and Bijou White 

GWRRA WASHINGTON DISTRICT TREASURER/ RALLY COORDINATOR 

360.340.2588 Cell 

360.275.0461 Home 

mikew@wavecable.com or bluebaby370@gmail.com 

 

  

mailto:mikew@wavecable.com%20or%20bluebaby370@gmail.com
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RIDER EDUCATION 

 

 

   
 
 

 

(90/4(%2-)!Ȣ 

           GOOD MORNING JUNE 2020.   With Covid-19 suspending all activites with GWRRA, I hope you are still 

staying Healthy, Safe, Active and enjoying the time we have to RIDE. (Well some of us).  Weather is turning 

great, some rain, snow in the mountains, heat in Eastern Washington.  Wait 10 minutes and the Weather will 

change. 

          L ǘǊƛŜŘ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ŎƻƴǾŜǊǎŀǘƛƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ IȅǇŜǊǘƘŜǊƳƛŀ ƛƴ ƭŀǎǘ ƳƻƴǘƘΩǎ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊ ōǳǘ ǿƛǘƘ Ƴȅ ǿƻǊƪ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜΣ 

it was difficult to work on.  So here goes.  Hyperthermia can affect you in cold weather and even hot weather.  

In the chart attached, you find how speed affects the air around you.  In cold weather, we use heated gear, 

layers, and slower speeds to offset the cold.  Hot weather we use vented gear, less layers and cooling gear, and 

wet scarves around our neck.  In either weather circumstance, proper preparedness is essential.  Bottom line is 

in wherever you ride, proper gear is important.  And when it comes to ATGATT, wear according to the weather 

around you.  Make sure you are PROTECTED.  

 Stay safe and this Covid-19 will pass.  We will meet up aƎŀƛƴ ŀƴŘ ŜƴƧƻȅ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ ŎƻƳǇŀƴȅ ŀƴŘ ŘƛƴŜ 

together again.   
 

RIDE  ON!!!! 
  

   Robert & Helen Liddell              

/ƘŀǇǘŜǊ ά.έ /5              

Asst. District Rider Ed.  

rkliddell@earthlink.net                           

 

 
Don Eide 

Rider Educator 

 

 

 

 

 

Robert & Helen Liddell 

Asst. Rider Educator 

mailto:rkliddell@earthlink.net
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New Directive from the Director of Rider Education` 
 
Please be advised any current Member participating in the GWRRA Rider Education Levels Program with a MEDIC FIRST 
AID® (MFA) or alternative FA/CPR expiration on or after January 1st, 2020 is being granted a grace period until further 
notice.  MFA Director, Laurel Kuehl will be working with all MFA instructors, trainers and coordinators affected by recent 
developments to resolve their individual circumstances.  
 
 LΩǾŜ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ Ƴŀƴȅ ǉǳŜǎǘƛƻƴǎ ƭŀǘŜƭȅ ŀōƻǳǘ ǊŜǘƛǊƛƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜƛǊ [ŜǾŜƭǎ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳΦ  LΩǾŜ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ǘƘŜ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƛƻƴ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ wƛŘŜǊ 
Ed manual   
RETIRING A LEVEL  From time to time, a Member may decide that they are no longer capable of maintaining 

certifications required for the highest Level they have achieved in the Levels Program due to age, illness, etc. and if at a 

Master Level, do not wish to participate in the "Honorary Master's Program".  These members should complete a N.33A 

form and forward it to the District Educator.  In the database, this should be noted in the comments to alert other users 

to the decision made by the Member.  Once retired, the member is no longer eligible to continue progressing in the 

Rider Education Levels Program at any level, unless they bring themselves current.  They may continue to hold a position 

or certification requiring the level to be current with approval of the Director of Rider Education or Director of GWRRA.   

 
Washington members may: 
  

1. Fill out the (included in this newsletter) N.33A Retirement form (include GWRRA Membership Number) scan 
and send to (eide02@yahoo.com ) or mail to Don Eide 1588 W21st Place, Kennewick WA 99337. 

 
 

2. I will also accept email that includes Membership Number ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘ ǘƻ ǊŜǘƛǊŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ [ŜǾŜƭΩǎ 5ŀǘŀ .ŀǎŜ 
 

3. You can also send your request to  
Bill Liddell at rkliddell@earthlink.net or 1340 Darling Rd, Bremerton WA 98311 

   
 
Don Eide 
Washington District Educator  
Rider Course Instructor RCI-702 
UI SI-1848 
Senior Master Tour Rider 9112 
 
 

  

mailto:eide02@yahoo.com
mailto:rkliddell@earthlink.net
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MOTORIST AWARENESS 

 

 

 
 

 

 

I wish to thank all the GWRRA members who have participated, even unknowingly, in making the Motorist 

Awareness Program a large success not only in our Washington district, but wherever they have been.  Our 

efforts, no matter how small, have brought more awareness to those around us of the need to watch out for 

motorcyclists, bicyclists, and even pedestrians. 

June 30, 2020 will be my last day as the Washington District Motorist Awareness Program Coordinator.  Your 

support and participation have made our District very successful in Motorist Awareness and in that respect 

made me look good as a coordinator.  Thank you again. 

The district will now have a new MAP coordinator with Carl Maier stepping into the position.  I ask that you 

continue with yoǳǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘΦ  L ƘŀǾŜ ǿŀǘŎƘŜŘ /ŀǊƭΩǎ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘƛŜǎ ƴƻǘ ƻƴƭȅ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ aƻǘƻǊƛǎǘ !ǿŀǊŜƴŜǎǎ tǊƻƎǊŀƳΣ ōǳǘ 

also his dedication to GWRRA. 

Some background about Carl as shared by his wife, Kaye and I quoteΥ ά!ǎ L ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ƘƛƳΣ L ǿŀǎ ǎǳǊǇǊƛǎŜŘ ǘƻ 

learn he was not one to hold very many positions.  That has never been very important to him personally, but 

GWRRA itself, the organization is very important to Carl.  It seems he was very instrumental in starting new 

chapters in areas where he livedΣ ŀƴŘ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǎŜŜƳŜŘ ǘƻ ŦƛƴŘ ǊƛŘŜǊΩǎ ŀƴȄƛƻǳǎ ǘƻ ƧƻƛƴΦ  Chapter L in Tri-Cities and 

Chapter A in Los Alamos New Mexico are two chapters he helped start.  He was asked to be CD but his work 

 
Carl Maier 

Motorist 

Awareness 

Coordinator 
 

 
Vic Parr 

Former Motorist 

Awareness 

Coordinator 
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schedule at the lab prevented it.  His biggest contribution it seemed was organizing rides for functions: Honor 

ƎǳŀǊŘ ŀǘ ±ŜǘŜǊŀƴǎ CǳƴŜǊŀƭǎΦ  IŜ ǿŀǎ ǾŜǊȅ ŦŀƛǘƘŦǳƭ ǘƻ ǘƘŀǘ ŜŦŦƻǊǘΦ  /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭǎΣ ƎƛǾƛƴƎ ǊƛŘŜǎ ǘƻ ƪƛŘǎ ǿƛǘƘ 

terminal illnesses.  To this day when he speaks of some of the kids he gets very teary.  His own grandson, Gabe, 

had a seizure in the bathtub at 4 years old that left him ŀ ǉǳŀŘǊƛǇƭŜƎƛŎ ŀƴŘ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ п ȅŜŀǊǎΦέ He used 

ǘƻ Ǿƛǎƛǘ {ǇƻƪŀƴŜ {ƘǊƛƴŜǊΩǎ IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭ ǿƘŜǊŜ DŀōŜ ƛǎ ƻŦǘŜƴ ŀ ǇŀǘƛŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǿƛǘƘ ǎƻ Ƴŀƴȅ other kids. Except for 

Covid-мф /ŀǊƭ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ƎƛǾƛƴƎ ŀƭƭ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ŎƻǳƭŘ ǊƛŘŜΣ ǊƛŘŜǎΦ  LǘΩǎ ƴƻǘ ǳƴǳǎǳŀƭ ŦƻǊ ƳŜ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎŀǊΣ ǘƘƛƴƪƛƴƎ 

Carl was right behind me, only to look around and see him handing out brochures, bumper stickers setting up 

meeting ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴ ƳƻǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ a!tΦ  IŜ ƭƻǾŜǎ ǿƘŀǘ ƘŜΩǎ ŘƻƛƴƎΦ  IŜ ŀƴŘ ±ƛŎ ŀƴŘ ƳŀŘŜ ŀ 

ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǘŜŀƳΣ ŀƴŘ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ōǳŘŘƛŜǎΦ  ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ Ƴƛǎǎ ±ƛŎ ŜǾŜǊȅ ŘŀȅΦέ ¦ƴǉǳƻǘŜΦ 

 

Carl lives in the Spokane, WA area and shares some of his time with the Idaho and Oregon chapters.  So, when 

you meet Carl introduce yourself and let him know that he has your support on this new adventure.  I know he 

will make a great MAP coordinator. 

Vic Parr 

Former WA District MAPC. 
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MEMBERSHIP ENHANCEMENT COORDINATOR 

 

    

 

D²ww! Lǎ !ƭƛǾŜ ŀƴŘ ²ŜƭƭΧΦΦFor Sure! 

Carl and I attended a meeting with 31 different Chapter 

aŜƳōŜǊǎΣ ±ŀǊƛƻǳǎ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ /5Ωǎ ŀƴŘ L ōŜƭƛŜǾŜ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ ¢ŜŀƳ ǿŀǎ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ ǘƘƛǎ Ǉŀǎǘ {ǳƴŘŀȅΣ WǳƴŜ нуth 

ƛƴ /ƘŜƘŀƭƛǎΣ ²ŀǎƘƛƴƎǘƻƴ ŀǘ {ǇƛŦŦȅΩǎ wŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘΦ  hƴŜ thing I noticed for sure, Covid-19 can slow us down a bit, 

can recreate the way we need to gather, but it has not dampened our spirit for GWRRA.  Our spirit was great. 

There were several reasons for the meeting: Swearing in of a new CD for Chapter X, David Van Nice who is 

stepping up as Mike Miller has moved and no longer lives in the area.  He and Vicky were thanked for their years 

of service to Chapter X.  Carl Maier was sworn in as State Director of Motorist Awareness.  He has been the 

Assistant MAD to Vic Parr.  Rose Hibbs is taking over as Newsletter Editor from Vic Parr. (It takes more then one 

person to replace Vic.)  Luckily for our state Vic will remain Group Works Administrator.  There were other 

awards and announcements that you will read about in WǳƭȅΩǎ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊΦ   

aȅ ƻǾŜǊŀƭƭ ŦŜŜƭƛƴƎ ǿŀǎ ǘƘƛǎΣ ŀǎ 5a9/Σ L ŀƳ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǿƘƻ ŎŀǊŜ ǘƻ ΨǿƻǊƪΩ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊŀǘƛƻƴ 

they choose to belong to.  I am always looking for those who care about their fellow members.  One question I 

always whispeǊ ǳƴŘŜǊ Ƴȅ ōǊŜŀǘƘ ƛǎ άǿƘƻ ƛǎ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǎǘŜǇ ǳǇΚέ  Lǘ ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ ƘǳƎŜ ǎǘŜǇΣ ōǳǘ ǘƘŜ ƻŦŦŜǊ 

is indeed important, or are there those members who are going to sit back and complain?  ά!ǊŜ ȅƻǳ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 

ǎƻƭǳǘƛƻƴ ƻǊ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻōƭŜƳΚέ  ¢ƘŜǎŜ ŀǊŜ ƻƭŘ ǉǳŜǎǘƛƻƴǎΦ  ¢ƘŜȅΩǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ǎƛƴŎŜ ǘƘŜ ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎ ƻŦ 

organizations.    What I saw Sunday was so heartwarming.  There were members who wanted to work for this 

organization.  They have an idea, they want to help the membership, they want to serve.  There were outgoing 

officers who were taking other positions.  They just want to keep going in one capacity or another.  It was enough 

to lift my spirits going into another season, to review my plan for the balance of this year and next.  Luckily, I 

love being your D MEC, I am learning so much.  

 LΩǾŜ ǘŀƪŜƴ ŀ ƭƛǘǘƭŜ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ǘƛƳŜ ƻŦŦΦ  L ǎƻƭŘ ŀ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǘȅ ǘƘŀǘ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ŀ ƭƻǘ ƻŦ ¢[/Φ  !w[ ς ƛǘΩǎ ƭŀǘŜΣ ōǳǘ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ƻƴ 

ǘƘŜȅΩǊŜ ǿŀȅΦ 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǉǳƻǘŜ ƛǎ ŦǊƻƳ ŀ ǎƛƎƴ ƻƴ WŜǊŜ DƻƻŘƳŀƴΩǎ ŘŜǎƪΦ  Lǘ Ŧƛǘǎ ǳǎ ŀƭƭΦ 

Lǘ ǊŜŀŘǎΣ άhǳǊ ƭƛǾŜǎ ŀre not determined by what happens to us, but how we react to what happens; not by what 

life brings to us, but by the attitude we bring to life. A positive attitude causes a chain reaction of positive 

ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘǎΣ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΣ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǘŎƻƳŜǎΦ Lǘ ƛǎ ŀ ŎŀǘŀƭȅǎǘΧŀ ǎǇŀǊƪ ǘƘŀǘ ŎǊŜŀǘŜǎ ŜȄǘǊŀƻǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ ǊŜǎǳƭǘǎΦέ 
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Respectfully Submitted; 

Kaye & Carl Maier 

WA-DMEC 

kayelincoln06@gmail.com 
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District Webmaster  

 

 

 

PHISHING 

The word phishing was coined around 1996 by hackers stealing 

America Online accounts and passwords. ... Hackers commonly 

replace the letter f with ph, a nod to the original form of hacking 

known as phone phreaking. 

Phishing is a type of social engineering attack often used to 

steal user data, including login credentials and credit card numbers. It occurs when an attacker, masquerading 

as a trusted entity, dupes a victim into opening an email, instant message, or text message. 

Phishing scams use email and text messages that appear to be from a legitimate organization 

you do business with or a person you know. ... Clicking on a link or opening an attachment in one of these 

messages may install malware, like viruses, spyware, or ransomware, on your device. 

How can you tell if a e-mail is real or fake? 

Here are some you should know about: 

1. Incorrect URL. Hackers use fake sites to steal your information. ... 

2. Nosy Requests. Your bank won't ask via email for your PINs or card information. ... 

3. Sender's Email Address. ... 

4. Your Name. ... 

5. Typos. ... 

6. Fake Password. ... 

7. Low Resolution Images. 

 

Examples: Phishing email / Phishing website 

¶ Generic greeting. Phishing emails are usually sent in large batches. ... 

¶ Forged link. Even if a link has a name you recognize somewhere in it, it doesn't mean it links to the 
real organization. ... 

¶ Requests personal information. ... 

¶ Sense of urgency. 

 

7 Steps to Take Now if You're the Victim of a Phishing Scheme 

https://www.google.com.mx/imgres?imgurl=https://cdn.britannica.com/s:500x350/32/186432-049-99E044EE.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.britannica.com/technology/Internet&h=240&w=426&tbnid=iFJZPEtQWvDBzM:&q=what+is+the+internet+article&tbnh=160&tbnw=284&usg=AI4_-kSfW_9PadfMg7P_-pvj_GwMDj8Ttw&vet=1&docid=m_YqIKj9EBUIPM&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjvj5WUpoLgAhXWCTQIHbmLB-4Q9QEwAHoECAQQBg
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1. TAKE A DEEP BREATH. ... 

2. CHANGE YOUR PASSWORDS. ... 

3. CONTACT THE ORGANIZATION THAT WAS SPOOFED. ... 

4. SCAN YOUR COMPUTER FOR VIRUSES. ... 

5. WATCH OUT FOR WARNING SIGNS OF IDENTITY THEFT. ... 

6. FILE A REPORT WITH THE FTC. ... 

7. PROTECT YOURSELF AGAINST FUTURE PHISHING SCHEMES. 

 

How to Report Phishing 

¶ If you got a phishing email, forward it to the FTC at spam@uce.gov and to the Anti-Phishing Working 
Group at reportphishing@apwg.org. If you got a phishing text message, forward it to SPAM (7726). 

¶ Report the phishing attack to the FTC at ftc.gov/complaint. 

¶ Suspicious emails to paypal 
¶ If you believe you've received a phishing email, follow these steps right away: Forward the 

entire email to spoof@paypal.com. Do not alter the subject line or forward the message as an 

attachment. Delete the suspicious email from your inbox. 

Greg Dawson   --  #128788 

District Webmaster 

(503) 502-3310 

greg@internetcafeusa.com 

  

mailto:greg@internetcafeusa.com
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  HELPFUL ARTICLES 

In the past I have provided steps to do some activities in GroupWorks.  The following 

are the articles and the respective District newsletter edition: 

 

DEFINING GROUPWORKS October 2019 

PLACING GROUPWORKS ICON ON YOUR SMART PHONEΩ{ Iha9 t!D9 November 2019 

 t[!/LbD Dwh¦t²hwY{ L/hb hb ¸h¦w {a!w¢ tIhb9Ω{ Iha9 t!D9 December 2019 

 DUPLICATING EVENTS January 2020 

 SAVING CALENDAR TO PERSONAL CALENDARS February 2020 

 TOO MANY NOTICES FROM GROUPWORKS? March 2020 

 w{±tΩƛƴƎ !b 9±9b¢ April 2020 

 

If you have questions about a specific function in GroupWorks you can always try the SUPPORT menu 

ǎŜƭŜŎǘƛƻƴ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ άIƻǿ ¢ƻΩǎέ ŀƴŘ άC!vέΦ   

I welcome suggestions, questions, and requests for assistance. 

Thank you, 

Vic Parr 

WA District  

GroupWorks Administrator 

(253) 224-6420 

parrv@msn.com 

 

  

 
Vic Parr 

GroupWorks 

Administrator 

http://gwrra-wa.org/newsletter/docs/2019/oct.pdf
http://gwrra-wa.org/newsletter/docs/2019/nov.pdf
http://gwrra-wa.org/newsletter/docs/2019/dec.pdf
http://gwrra-wa.org/newsletter/docs/2020/jan.pdf
http://gwrra-wa.org/newsletter/docs/2020/feb.pdf
http://gwrra-wa.org/newsletter/docs/2020/mar.pdf
http://gwrra-wa.org/newsletter/docs/2020/apr.pdf
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DISTRICT COUPLE OF THE YEAR 

 

Be Careful Out There 
 

Riding in Fall and Winter months bring extra challenges and 
concerns when it comes to being safe. I have been making up lost riding 
time in the last 2 months racking up over 2500 miles. In that time I have 
been in conditions that put my riding skills to the test. Wet roads, cold 
temps and fallen leaves on the road. All these make for slippery situations 
we need to watch out for. I pay attention to news reports and posts about 

motorcycle accidents. I am saddened when I hear about them and wonder what it was that caused these fatal 
accidents. In some cases when the cause is known, it will be part of the story. Many are from cars pulling out or 
turning in front of the bike rider. Another I just read was from a Deer impact. Just last week for me when riding 
to work at 3:20 AM, a Deer strolled across the road in front of me about 40 feet. This was in a largely populated 
ŀǊŜŀ ƻƴ ŀ Ƴŀƛƴ ǊƻŀŘ ƻƴ YŜƴǘΩǎ 9ŀǎǘ IƛƭƭΦ bƻǘ ǘƘŜ ǇƭŀŎŜ ǿŜ ǎŜŜ 5ŜŜǊ ƻŦǘŜƴ ŀƴŘ ǾŜǊȅ ǎǳǊǇǊƛǎƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ƳŜΦ L ǿŀǎ ƴƻt 
going fast and there was enough distance that it was not really a danger to me but it was close enough that I 
got a clear look at how large this Doe was. Fallen leaves are a real danger when you are in a turn or have to stop 
fast, they can be as slippery as gravel or oil on the road. Pay attention and slow down when hazards are in your 
path, it could be the difference between crashing and making it home safe. 

 
            Plans are underway for our District Rally for 2020. This time we are gathering in Port Townsend at the 
Jefferson County Fair Grounds. The town is a great place for a rally due to the many activities and sights to see. 
The temperature is cooler and the fairgrounds has nice areas of grass to set up camp. There are campsites 
available with power hook ups and the grassy areas will be dry camping with power spider boxes available. This 
ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ǘƘŜƳŜ ƛǎ ōŀǎŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘǎ плth Birthday and each Chapter will be asked to decorate based on the 
year they were chartered. There will be a host hotel with special rates plus others in the local area for those 
ǿƘƻ ŎŀƴΩǘ ƻǊ ŘƻƴΩǘ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ŎŀƳǇ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŦŀƛǊƎǊƻǳƴŘǎΦ ²Ŝ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ Řƻ ƻǳǊ ōŜǎǘ ǘƻ come out in force and support 
this Rally. The 40th Birthday is a big deal. There will be all the favorite events and activities plus a few more new 
things. The meals will be catered so everyone can enjoy the time instead of toiling in the Kitchen preparing 
meals. There is a contest between Chapters to design the Rally Patch for our 2020 District Rally. More info on 
the parameters are to come, if you are good at graphic designing, see what you can come up with.  
 
Jeff & Cindy 
 

District COY 
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DISTRICT AMBASSADORS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Mike and Vickie Miller 

 
Garry Alexander 

 
Jeff and Cindy Duffield 

KEEP RIDING 

Greetings, summer is in full swing and businesses are opening up.   
 
This week the District will have a new CD.  David Van Nice will be taking over Ch X.  I wish him the best, 
and we will support him any way we can.  
 
A thanks goes out to Rose Hibbs for taking over as District Newsletter Editor.  Thank you from all of us. 
 
As things go, most of the annual events have been cancelled.  We still have Ch-Z's Chicken Run and Ch-
O's Whale of a picnic in August.  Please, both events need RVSP so the right amount of food can be 
ordered. 
 
The Scavenger Hunt photos are due by July 15th.  Contact Eva and let her know if you are going to be 
late submitting your photos. 
 

Mike Miller 

WA Ambassador  
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New Normal? 
 
            In the past two months we have had to do a lot of things differently.  The new normal is what it is 
being called.  What is our new normal for our GWRRA family?  Most of our 2020 activities we were 
planning have had to be cancelled or postponed to a later date.  I had thought by now we would be able 
to start doing things again.  DŀǘƘŜǊƛƴƎǎΣ {ƻŎƛŀƭǎΣ 9ǾŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ wŀƭƭȅΩǎΦ  The advice given has been to avoid 
close exposure especially with persons with High Risk underlying health conditions.  When can we get 
άōŀŎƪ ǘƻ ƴƻǊƳŀƭέ ƻǊ ŀǊŜ ǿŜ ōƻǳƴŘ ǘƻ ǘƘƛǎ άƴŜǿ ƴƻǊƳŀƭέ ƻŦ ƪŜŜǇƛƴƎ ŘƛǎǘŀƴŎŜΣ ƴƻ ƘŀƴŘ ǎƘŀƪƛƴƎΣ ǿŜŀǊƛƴƎ 
masks and gloves?  My hope is that this virus situation will subside and we can start having fun again. 
 
            Riding our bikes is an activity we can do.  Some Chapters have continued to have rides with new 
rules and packing your own food for lunch.  We already know how to keep our spacing while riding, so 
ǘƘŀǘΩǎ ƴƻǘ ŀ ǇǊƻōƭŜƳΦ  Getting out in the fresh air is very nice especially as the weather is getting better.  
What is your Chapter doing?  Advertise your rides on GroupWorks so more of us can join you.  I have had 
to miss several good rides lately due to my work schedule but hope there are many more planned.   We 
are all faced with choices and limited on our time commitments. I am grateful that we have our Chapter 
and District out there creating fun for us to participate in as we wish.   
 
Until we meet again, stay safe out there and do what you can to have fun. 
 
Jeff & Cindy 
District Ambassadors 
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Hi all you GoldWing's.  I hope you are staying safe and busy too. 

I would love to go ride on my GOLDWING.  How about you? 

I am looking forward to going to Winding 42 next year on the GoldWing.  

And also celebrating Washington District 40 Birthday in July  

And the Whale of a Picnic in August 29TH 2020. 

[ŜǘΩǎ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ C¦bΦ  hYΚ 

See you down the road.  Stay safe.  Remember to wear a mask and stay 6' apart. 

Garry L Alexander  

Gwvt68c@gmail.com  

253-677-7812 

District Ambassador 

 

mailto:Gwvt68c@gmail.com
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 Chapter   City /Mascot  Chapter Director   Meeting Date/ Time   Location  

 WA-A   Seattle  

Apes 

 Todd McLain 

Phone (206)241-3565 

ACD: Don Hatley 

 4th Saturday  

Breakfast @ 8:00 AM  

Gathering @ 9:00 AM  

 Golden Steer Restaurant  

23826 104th Ave SE  

Kent, WA 98031  

 WA-B   Bremerton  

Bees 

 Bob & Helen Liddell  

Phone: (360)649-9658  

ACD: Paul Lyman 

 1st Saturday  

Breakfast @ 9:00 AM  

Gathering @ 10:00 AM  

 All Star Lanes  

10710 Silverdale Way NW 

Silverdale, WA 98383  

 WA-E   Bellevue  

Eagles 

 Ron & Lana Peck  

Phone: (425)908-7321  

ACD:  

 3rd Saturday  

Breakfast @ 8:30 AM  

Gathering @ 9:00 AM  

 Kenmore Lanes  

7638 NE Bothell Way  

Kenmore, WA 98028  

 WA-I   Olympia  

Cow 

 Ray Abitz 

Phone: (360) 790-2832 

ACD:  Ron Wolf 

 3rd Sunday  

Breakfast @ 8:00 AM  

Gathering @ 8:30 AM  

 VFW On Martin Way  

2902 Martin Way E 

Olympia, WA 98506  

 WA-L   Kennewick  

Looney Tunes 

 Joyce LoParco  

Phone: (509)531-9939  

ACD:  Tom Watson 

 2nd Saturday  

Breakfast @ 8:00 AM  

Gathering @ 9:00 AM 

 Cousins' Restuarant  

4605 Road 68 

Pasco, WA 99301  

 WA-N   Spokane  

Wing Nuts 

 Lori Ann & Lewis Robertson  

Phone: (509)251-4443  

ACD: Don Sundahl 

 3rd Saturday  

Breakfast @ 8:00 AM  

Gathering @ 8:30 AM  

Golden Corral Buffet 

7717 N Division St  

Spokane, WA 99208  

 WA-O   Port Orchard  

Orca 

 

 Ken & Tami Smith  

Phone: (360)440-6357  

ACD:  John & Myrna Scrivner 

ACD: Bob & Becky Minor 

ACD: Jack Davies 

 3rd Saturday  

Breakfast @ 8:00 AM  

Gathering @ 9:00 AM  

 Everybody's Restaurant  

4215 SE Mile Hill DR 

Port Orchard, WA 98366  

 WA-R  Walla Walla 

Road Runner 

 Pat & Von Webb 

Phone (509)522-2320 

ACD: 

 1st Saturday 

Breakfast @ 8:00 AM 

Gathering @ 9:00 AM 

Clarette's Restaurant 

15 S Touchet St 

Walla Walla, WA 99362 

 WA-V   Auburn  

Frog 

 Joe & Patti Diambri  

Phone: (253)630-8463  

ACD: Jeff & Cindy Duffield 

 1st Thursday  

Dinner @ 6:00 PM  

Meeting @ 7:00 PM  

Trotter's Family Restaurant 

825 Harvey Rd Auburn, WA 

98002  

 WA-X   Vancouver  

Phoenix 

 David Van Nice  

Phone: (360) 891-6889 

ACD:   

 4th Tuesday  

Dinner @ 5:30 PM  

Gathering @ 6:00 PM  

 Benny's Rod and Customs  

4219 NE St Johns Rd  

Vancouver, WA 98661  

 WA-Z   Centralia  

Chickens 

 Jesse & Eva Valentine  

Phone: (360) 888-0546  
ACD:  Larry & Julia Blackledge 

 2nd Saturday  

Breakfast @ 8:30 AM  

 Ramblin Jacks Ribeye  

1336 Rush Rd  

Chehalis, WA 98532 Ext 72  

 

http://www.gwrra-waa.org/
mailto:toddwmclain@msn.com
mailto:dhatwaa@comcast.net
http://kentsteer.com/
https://gwrra-wab.org/
mailto:rkliddell@earthlink.net
mailto:eagle1954@earthlink.net
http://www.playallstar.com/
http://www.gwrra-wae.com/
mailto:ron@peckmanor.com
http://kenmore50lanes.com/
http://gwrrawai.org/
mailto:waiCD@gwrrawai.org
mailto:waiacd1@gwrrawai.org
https://vfw318.org/di/vfw/v2/default.asp
http://gwrrawa-l.org/
mailto:jloparco@charter.net
mailto:bofusssss@msn.com
https://cousinsrestaurants.com/pasco/
https://www.gwrrawa-n.org/
mailto:mmloriann@gmail.com
mailto:foxfour22@gmail.com
https://www.mapquest.com/us/washington/restaurants-spokane/golden-corral-12755513
http://www.gwrra-wao.org/
mailto:ksmith6737@msn.com
mailto:jscrivner05@gmail.com
mailto:bob_minor56@yahoo.com
mailto:twopoles@msn.com
https://ebcookhouse.com/
mailto:patrick.charles.webb@gmail.com
https://www.tripadvisor.com/Restaurant_Review-g60992-d2316765-Reviews-Clarette_s_Restaurant-Walla_Walla_Washington.html
http://www.gwrra-wav.org/
mailto:J_diambri@yahoo.com
mailto:jeffmd2@comcast.net
https://www.yelp.com/biz/trotters-family-restaurant-auburn
http://www.gwrra-wax.org/
mailto:vancouverwax@gmail.co
https://www.bennyspizzacafe.net/
http://www.wazchickens.org/
mailto:hvalk.58@gmail.com
mailto:lblack5156@aol.com
http://ramblinjacksribeye.com/contact-us/
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Position Volunteers Serving Contact Information 
District Directors Jesse and Eva Valentine (360) 888-0546 

Send e-mail 

Assistant District Directors ς West Ken and Tami Smith (360) 440-6357 
Send e-mail 

District Treasurer Mike and Bijou White (360) 340-2588 
Send e-mail  

District Rider Educators Robert and Helen Liddell (360) 649-9658 
Send e-mail 

District Motorist Awareness Carl Maier (509) 844-3865   
Send e-mail 

District Leadership Trainers  Open  

District First Aid Trainer Mike Miller (360) 666-2569 
Send e-mail 

District Membership Coordinators Kaye Maier (509) 220-6709 
Send e-mail 

District Couple of the Year Jeff and Cindy Duffield (253) 293-0744 
Send e-mail 

District WEB Master Greg Dawson (503) 502-3310  
Send e-mail 

District Newsletter Editor Rose Hibbs (360) 571-5732  
Send e-mail 

District GroupWorks Administrator Vic Parr (253) 224-6420  
Send e-mail 

Vendor Coordinators Jeff and Cindy Duffield (253) 293-0744 
Send e-mail 

District Couple of the Year Coordinators Jeff and Cindy Duffield (253) 293-0744 
Send e-mail 

District Secretary Open  

FUN Coordinator Open  

District Ambassador  Mike Miller (360) 666-2569 
Send e-mail 

District Ambassador Garry Alexander (253)677-7812 
Send e-mail 

District Ambassador Jeff and Cindy Duffield (253) 293-0744 
Send e-mail 

mailto:wa_dist-district_director@gwrra-wa.org
mailto:wa_dist-assistant-dd1@gwrra-wa.org
mailto:wa_dist-treasurer@gwrra-wa.org
mailto:wa_dist-assistant-rider_ed@gwrra-wa.org
mailto:wa_dist-map_coordinator@gwrra-wa.org
mailto:miller99val@msn.com
mailto:wa_dist-mec@gwrra-wa.org
mailto:wa_dist-coy@gwrra-wa.org
mailto:greg@internetcafeusa.com
mailto:wa_dist-newsletter_editor@gwrra-wa.org
mailto:wa_dist-newsletter_editor@gwrra-wa.org
mailto:wa_dist-vendor_coordinator@gwrra-wa.org;jeffmd2@comcast.net;hotchilimama@comcast.net
mailto:wa_dist-coy@gwrra-wa.org
mailto:miller99val@msn.com
mailto:gwvt68c@gmail.com
mailto:wa_dist-vendor_coordinator@gwrra-wa.org;jeffmd2@comcast.net;hotchilimama@comcast.net
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2020 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------   ------------------ 

Jul 

01-04 GWRRA Wing Ding 42 ς Springfield, MO  CANCELLED 

16-19  WA District Convention (Back to Our Future)  CANCELLED  

23-25  MT District Convention (Back to The Pen)  Home Page/ Registration 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------   ------------------ 

Aug 

22 WA-Z Chicken Run  CANCELLED 

23 Puget Sound Ride For Kids   Website 

29  Chapter WA-O Whale of a Picnic  Registration/Flyer 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------   ------------------ 

Sep 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------   ------------------ 

Oct 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------   ------------------ 

Dec 

06 Olympia Toy Run 

06 Puyallup Lighted Santa Parade   

  

http://www.gwrra-mtdistrict.org/page7
http://www.tiptopwebsite.com/files/mtdistrict2.pdf?153
https://team.curethekids.org/event/2020-puget-sound-ride-for-kids/e254185
http://gwrra-wa.org/calendar/docs/2020/whale.pdf
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GOOD OF THE ORDER 

Chuckles For The Day 
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  For a Washington District credit card print the following page or Click here to open a printable form. 

  

http://gwrra-wa.org/link/docs/cc_form.pdf
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Gold Wing Road Riders 
Association 

Washington District 
 

CREDIT CARD INFORMATION 

The GWRRA Washington District can accept your credit card for payment.  You can print this page and send it 

in with your Registration (Preferred) or call Mike White at 360.340.2588 and give him your information 

verbally.    

We are using Square Credit Card {ȅǎǘŜƳ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ǿƛƭƭ ǎƘƻǿ ǳǇ ƻƴ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘ ŀǎ άDƻƭŘ ²ƛƴƎ wƻŀŘ wƛŘŜǊǎ 

!ǎǎƻŎƛŀǘƛƻƴ ²ŀǎƘƛƴƎǘƻƴ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘΦέ 

NOTE:  WE WILL DESTROY ANY CREDIT CARD INFORMATION AFTER THE CHARGE CLEARS THE BANK 

Please Check Credit Card Type: 
VISA MASTERCARD AMERICAN 

EXPRESS 
 AMOUNT TO CHARGE 

TO CARD 

 
 

     
 $______________________ 

  

 
 

   -     -     -     

CHARGE CARD NUMBER 

Expiration Date 

 
 

    

   Month Year                   CCV# 

 

 

 

 

Name as it appears on your card_______________________________________________________ 

Billing Zip Code of Credit Card____________      Phone Number (_______) ________-____________ 

 

Cardholder Signature____________________________________ Date________________________ 

 

 

 

 

CVV/CVC/CID is a 3 or 4-digit authentication number located on most credit cards to 

help reduce fraudulent use of credit ŎŀǊŘǎ ŦƻǊ άŎŀǊŘ ƴƻǘ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘέ ǘǊŀƴǎŀŎǘƛƻƴǎ όǎǳŎƘ ŀǎ 

Internet Purchases).  It is against Washington State law to write down the CVV 

Number on paper.  You must call Mike White at 360.340.2588 and give him the CVV 

number. 

VISA calls it a Card Verification Value (CVV) 

MASTERCARD calls it a Card Verification Code) 

AMERICAN EXPRESS calls it a Card Identification Number (CID) 
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Motorist Awareness Coloring Booklet: 

   Click on any of the following icons to open a printable coloring booklet.  ¢ƘŜ ά²!¢/I Chw ah¢hw /¸/[9{έ ƛǎ ŀ ǎƛƴƎƭŜ 
sheet but please note that the ά/w¦L{LbΩ /wL¢¢9w{έ booklet consists of two pages (back to back).  If your printer 
supports duplex printing, please make that selection for ease of printing.  Please share these booklets freely with the 
youngsters. 

    OR        

 

/ƭƛŎƪ ƻƴ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ άŦƻǊƳέ ǘƻ ƻǇŜƴ ŀ ǇǊƛƴǘŀōƭŜ Φt5C ŦƻǊƳΦ 

 

  

http://www.gwrra-wav.org/docs/2017_06c_Coloring%20Book.pdf











